




 

Castle Academy

 
St Georges Street, Northampton NN1 2TR
[image: image1.jpg]



[image: image2.png]



‘Castle Never Stops Learning’

Monday 18th October 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

We are currently experiencing rising numbers of positive cases of Covid-19 amongst our school staff. Due to this we are having to put measures in place to keep everybody in our school community safe. These measures include:

· Increased cleaning of the school during the school day and extra measures to be implemented in cleaning the school at night

· Year groups having their break times at different times

· Year groups eating their lunches at separate times and in most cases in their classrooms

· Encouraging all adults to wear face masks when moving around the school site

· Children and staff washing their hands more often

· Children and staff being reminded of social distancing and this being implemented as much as possible

· All meetings in school being held virtually, including assemblies

· Preventing visitors into the school as much as possible

We ask you to please support us in keeping everyone safe by:

· Wearing a face covering whilst on school site

· Talking to your children about the reasons for the changes that they will see in the school this week

· Explaining to your children the importance of hygiene and washing hands regularly

· Understanding why we cannot invite you in for meetings this week

Many thanks for your continued support.

Kind regards
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Daniel Lugg

Head of School

[image: image3]

[image: image4.png]


